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 HILLSIDE PUBLIC SCHOOLS






“Ready, Set, Excel!”



                                                                                     Antoine L. Gayles, Ed. D.





                               


     Superintendent of Schools
Sharon Festante, Ed. D., Principal
Robert Winston, MA, Vice Principal
Nicholas Sansone, MA, Instructional Supervisor
Dear Parents and Guardians,

George Washington School places high value on keeping parents and the community informed about important news and information.  We want to build a system that allows us to get information to as many parents as possible by using multiple communication tools.  
You can assist us by providing answers to the questions below.  You can also access this questionnaire on our school website:  www.hillsidek12.org then go to George Washington School and click on the “communication questionnaire” link.

George Washington currently communicates to parents in the following ways.  

Please mark which way(s) is working best for you.

School Website including Newsletter

_____

Online Parent Portal



_____

Student Agenda Book



_____

Global Connect recorded messages

_____

Administrative Meetings for Title I

_____

PTA Meetings




_____
Would you prefer another type of communication?

Email message




_____ state address __________________

Text message




_____ state number __________________
Twitter





_____ state address __________________
Other recommendation



_______________________________

Address Change (if applicable)

___________________________________








___________________________________
Your input is important because together as a team is the only way to assist your child in achieving their maximum learning potential.  Thank you for your input!









Sincerely,









Dr. Sharon Ann Festante,









Principal

Student Name ______________________________________   Teacher Name __________________





(Please Print)

Parent Signature   _________________________________
George Washington School
1530 Leslie Street, Hillside, NJ 07205-2798

Ph: 908/352-7664 x 7400, Fax: 973/705-9151; E: sfestante@hillsidek12.org


